
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Heritage Markham Committee 
 
FROM:  Regan Hutcheson, Manager, Heritage Planning 
 
DATE: December 11, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Heritage Markham Committee – New Members 
     

 
Staff are pleased to announce that Markham Council has appointed two new members to the 
Heritage Markham Committee. They are: 
 
New Members (starting December 1, 2024) 
Richard Huang (At-Large)  November 30, 2025 
Steve Lusk (Markham Village)  November 30, 2026 
 
The new members have participated in an Orientation session with both Clerks and Heritage 
Planning staff. 
 
Each new member is encouraged to introduce themselves to the Committee. 
 
 
Suggested Recommendation for Heritage Markham  
 
That Heritage Markham welcomes new members Richard Huang and Steve Lusk.  
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